Central Bucks School District School Board Briefs
Special Meeting: March 18, 2024

At the March 18, 2024 Special School Board Meeting, the Central Bucks Board of School Directors:

Heard the Purpose of the Special Meeting: The purpose of the meeting is to interview and appoint candidates
to fill school board member vacancies in Regions 4 and 7.

Heard Public Comment:
1. Matt Silverhardt, Buckingham Township, spoke about Ruth Bader Ginsberg.

2. Jason O'Donnell, Buckingham Township, spoke about a Philadelphia Inquirer article, religious clubs meeting
on school grounds, and teachers not endorsing political points of view in classrooms.

3. Shannon Harris, "parent of student" listed as municipality, spoke about Dr. Scanlon stating that Mr. A.
didn't break policies, Mr. Pepper mentioning that our insurance company dropped coverage for a time,
Democrats, Dr. Mahmud moving into a new home, policies regarding board member residency, and
corruption.

4. Scott Vogin, Warrington Township, commended the people stepping up for the vacant board seats. Mr.
Vogin spoke about anti-Semitism at meetings, treating all students with courtesy and respect, not pushing
personal agendas onto students, and getting back to the basics of education.

5. Shenoa Incorvati, Doylestown Township, spoke in support of candidates Jenine Zdanowicz and Rob Dugger.
6. Jerel Wohl, Warrington Township, spoke in support of candidate Jenine Zdanowicz.

7. Monica Weninger, Warwick Township, spoke in support of candidate Jenine Zdanowicz.

8. Edward Mackouse, Buckingham Township spoke in support of Michael Landis and Bryan Crossland. Mr.
Mackouse spoke about about Democracy, people having a say in who is elected to represent them, two board
members being pushed out and excluded from meetings, Mr. Burgess, transgenderism, and about listening to
Mr. Pepper and to Republicans.

9. Dave Hall, Doylestown Township, spoke about board member appointments and the choice of
superintendents being among the most important decisions for a board to make. Mr. Hall spoke about
professionalism and dignity at recent meetings and spoke in support of candidates Jenine Zdanowicz and Rob

Dugger.

Interviewed candidates from Region 4:
Michael Antwi lll, Michael Landis, William Steiner, and Jenine Zdanowicz

Interviewed candidates from Region 7:
Prakash Balraj, Bryan Crossland, Rob Dugger, Sean Matteo, and Robert True Jr

Appointed Jenine Zdanowicz as Region 4 School Director and Rob Dugger as Region 7 School Director.

Observed Jenine Zdanowicz and Rob Dugger take their Oaths of Office.





